
Apply Today

4-week virtual coding bootcamp with
 in-person HBCU kick-off weekend

The Arise And Shine Foundation is committed to helping
young women unlock their potential through E.S.T.E.A.M.
(Entrepreneurship, Science, Technology, Engineering,
Arts and Math).

 HBCU Coding Bootcamp
The E.S.T.E.A.M. Project

Applications Open For 2024

Do you want to get 
paid to learn to code
using Apple’s SwiftUI?

Apply for Arise and Shine’s first cohort for the
E.S.T.E.A.M. Project bootcamp learning Apple’s
SwiftUI. 

May 31-June 2 (in-person) and June 3-30 (virtual)

$1,000 scholarship, mentorship, all-expenses 
paid trip to kick-off weekend

Women currently enrolled at an HBCU. 
An interest in coding is helpful

but not required 

What:

When:

What You’ll Gain:

Who Should Apply:

www.asforwomen.org

Space is limited. To apply and for more
information visit: 

APPLICATIONS OPEN MONDAY, JANUARY 22 
THROUGH MARCH 31, 2024 

Explore a Career in Coding 

https://form.jotform.com/233304400206135
https://ariseandshinefoundation.com/

